
Termination of COVID-19 Force Majeure Notification – MA 

May 11, 2023 

Dear Interconnecting Customer: 

Due to the then developing COVID-19 crisis, on March 27, 2020 Fitchburg Gas & Electric Light Company 
d/b/a Unitil (“the Company”) determined the need to declare a COVID-19 Force Majeure Event (“Event”) 
pursuant to the “Standards for Interconnection of Distributed Generation”, MDPU No. 375 (“Tariff”) 
Section 3.7.1  This message is to apprise you that the Event will end on Thursday, May 11, 2023, to align 
with the end of the Massachusetts and federal COVID-19 public health emergencies (“Event 
Termination”).   

The Company is notifying all customers who have an application or project in process of this 
Termination.  If we determined before May 11, 2023 that your project was being directly impacted by 
this Event, we notified you of the specific effects on your project, including whether your project would 
be placed on hold, or otherwise delayed, during the Event, and we will follow up with you directly about 
next steps. Please note that termination of this Event does not preclude the Company from determining 
the need to declare any other Force Majeure Event pursuant to the Tariff. 
 
As a reminder, information about this Event may be found on the Department of Public Utilities’ Force 
Majeure website (https://www.mass.gov/info-details/force-majeure) and on the Company’s 
interconnection website (https://unitil.com/force-majeure)). 
 
If you have any questions, please contact us at Generator@unitil.com.   

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter. 

 

                                                             
1  On March 27, 2020, the Tariff number was MDPU No. 269. 
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